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The Capacity Construct / Public Policy Senior Task Force Report (CCPPSTF) held its 1st meeting on March, 2016.  The 
Problem Statement and Issue Charge were approved by the Markets & Reliability Committee (MRC) at its January 
26, 2017 meeting.  The Charter is expected to be approved by the MRC at its April 27, 2017 meeting.  
 
At the March 6th meeting, stakeholders reviewed the genesis of the group and the draft charter.  PJM staff provided 
education presentations regarding the economic/theoretical objectives and characteristics of capacity markets, as 
well as objectives and characteristics that were identified in prior Reliability Pricing Model FERC filings. 
Stakeholders engaged in a brainstorming activity to identify objectives and characteristics of a well-functioning 
capacity construct in accordance with the Issue Charge’s Key Work Activity 1. 

At the March 27th meeting, stakeholders continued development of the objectives and characteristics of capacity 
markets, and began education regarding Key Work Activity 2 related to state policy objectives. 
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